
   
Proposed variations to the Otago Southland Regional Land 
Transport Plans 2015-2021 

  

  

Name of organisation (if 
applicable) H W Richardson Group Ltd 

  

  

  

I wish / do not wish to 
speak in support of my 
submission in person 

I do not wish to speak 

My submission is H W Richardson Group Ltd ( HWR) submits on 
behalf of its subsidiary transport Companies, 
being major users of the Southland road 
network. 
 
 
SH 1 Edendale realignment 
HWR is supportive of this upgrade and notes it 
will significantly improve traffic  safety once 
completed.  Priority should be given to 
completing this project as soon as possible. 
 
SH1 Elles Road Roundabout 
HWR is supportive of this upgrade and notes it 
will significantly improve traffic safety once 
completed. Priority should be given to 
completing this project as soon as possible, 
noting that this intersection will be the subject 
of considerable heavy traffic movements and 
hence should be designed to accommodate such 
movement. 

 

  

 


